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Secondary Newslet t er

School Closure 

 Dist ance learning hub launch

Fundraising l ink

Today we close the school until further notice for most of 
our students.  There was a strange yet nice atmosphere 
around the school this last week. and we enjoyed seeing 
the S7's  celebrate the end of their school  journey today. 

We have received some very positive messages of thanks 
throughout the week and these kind words of support 
are very gratefully received by staff, so thank you. 

We will send separate information to children of key 
workers and any children that are considered vulnerable. 
School will reopen for them from Tuesday.

All students will receive instructions with a timetable and 
some - we hope helpful - guidelines.  

The aim of  distance learning is to continue to educate 
your children in the best way possible under difficult 
circumstances. 

The work set  will be reasonable and hopefully will 
enable students to bring in some routine and structure 
to their daily lives, whilst we all adjust to these new 
conditions. 

If the student is struggling then please speak to their 
form tutor or contact secondary@europaschool.uk . We 
are still here to  listen and support the children and their 
parents.

We will continue to send through a weekly newsletter to 
share news and to remind us all that we are still a special 
community. If you have any  ideas or photos of home  
learning or  any  tips you would like to share then please 
send them through. 

Our staff is looking into setting up special challenges. So 
please stay tuned! 

Quite a few tears were shed when we all got 
together to say goodbye to our brilliant S7 
cohort. We hope we will see you all soon again!

The school appreciates everyone's enthusiasm to get 
started with the distance learning timetables. We will 
share them with the students on Monday afternoon.

Monday is a staff training day, so there will be no classes 
for the students and the exciting distance learning launch 
will be on Tuesday.

Coronavirus -  
guidance can 
be found here  

Dist ance Tim et ables

S7 Goodbye for  now

The S7s decided 
they should try 
outdoor philosopy 
today. Allegedly Mr 
McFarland is still 
looking for them.

Although we are saddened by the abrupt ending 
to our S7 year we could not be more thankful 
for the memories shared at this school and the 
support that they have  given us at this difficult 
time. Europa School holds  a special place in our 
hearts and we would like to thank all staff as 
well as students for this amazing school 
experience and day! 

Nathalie and Pauline on behalf of S7

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/donation-web/charity?charityId=1010802&stop_mobi=yes
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/donation-web/charity?charityId=1010802&stop_mobi=yes
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19
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